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Good News Story

Our client has been on Personal Independence Payment for
several years and we assisted him in completing his
standard review form at the end of 2022. His award was
made up of Enhanced Daily Living and standard mobility
worth £116.85 to client each week. When the client
received his review decision this award was reduced to
standard Daily Living only which at £61.85 per week
significantly reduced the client's income by £55 per week.
This created further anxiety and financial worry for client
when there has been no change to his health conditions or
how they impact him. We assisted client by completing a
mandatory reconsideration although this was unsuccessful.
We then assisted client as his representative and logged an
appeal to challenge this decision through Her Majesty's
Court & Tribunal Services. The client was anxious about the
appeal process but with our help wanted to challenge it, a
few weeks later we received a call from DWP to discuss the
client's case. After a lengthy discussion DWP offered to
reinstate his award to the original amount until February
2027. | called the client to advise. He was relieved and
extremely happy that he did not need to attend an actual
hearing or deal directly with the DWP. This had been
causing him some stress. He was extremely thankful for our
help and glad to see his award reinstated, especially in
these difficult economic times. Our assistance resulted in a
client financial gain of £55 per week, totalling £10,275 over
the duration of award.

Clients can also get in contact with the bureau via:

Email-ere-ureau@eastrenfrewshirecab.casonline.org.uk

You can also keep up to date with recent news from
ERCAB via our social media platforms. Please feel free to
distribute the contact details for our advisers provided
on our Facebook page.

Facebook—EastRenfrewshireCAB & Twitter @EastAdvice




